
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
OF THE 

LIQUOR COMMISSION 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2016 

 
 
The Public is Hereby Noticed that the Liquor Commission will hold a meeting on 
Tuesday, February 9, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. to discuss Liquor License Increases and 
Video Gaming Fees. 
 

City of Bloomington City Council Chambers 
109 E. Olive St., Bloomington, IL 

 
Those who are unable to attend please feel free to contact the City Clerk’s at (309) 
434-2240 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM or email cityclerk@cityblm.org regarding any 
questions and/or concerns. 
 
 
Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 
City Clerk 
 
Posted: Wednesday, February 3, 2016  
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